## Subject: Library Activity: Good Luck and Best Wishes for Your Exams (29/04/2015)

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce that the University Library will organize a "cheer-up and do well" activity to give support to students for the final examination.

During the activity, as a goodwill gesture from the Library, some soft drinks and snacks will be presented to our students who come to our Library from 5 to 7 May 2015, 11:00 - 12:00 and 16:00 - 17:00 at the front entrance.

Moreover, showing us "Like" and "Share" on the Library's Facebook or the Library's Weibo page during the activity, you will have a chance to get a UM Library T-shirt or Cap (first come first served basis and while stocks last). Kindly refer to the poster for details.

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib\_circ@umac.mo or 8822 8160.

Regards, UM Library

